

## ALL JAPAN KENDO FEDERATION (ZNKR)

## NIPPON BUDO-KAN 2-CHOME KITANOMARU-KOEN CHIYODA-KU TOKYO TEL. (03) 211-5804 · 5805

Mr. S. Stenudd President Swedish Budo Federation Kendo Division June 19, 1986

CC. R. Bernaers, E. K. F.

Re ; DAN EXAMINATION

Dear Mr. Stenudd:

We understand that your organization successfully had the DAN examination given by the delegation of All Nippon Kendo Federation during the last May. Let us offer our congratulations to the successful applicants.

We further understand, however, that a few of them have some difficulties in registration of their new DAN as follows:

1. Mr. A. Imamura : He passed the 2 DAN examination, but his 1 DAN is not found in the record of A.N.K.F.; hence, we suggest that A.N.K.F. issue a certificate for 1 DAN after its registration, while Swedish Kendo Division give a certificate for 2 DAN.

Does he agree to it?

2. Four applicants (#1, #3, #4, and #8): They also passed the 2 DAN examination but lack the yellow cards to prove their 1 DAN; hence, we suggest that A.N.K.F. issue a certificate for 1 DAN each, while Swedish Kendo Division give the certificate for 2 DAN.

Do they agree to it?

Needless to say, all of the above persons may apply for the next 2 DAN examination and get the 2 DAN certificate of A.N.K.F. if they passed it again.



## ALL JAPAN KENDO FEDERATION (ZNKR)

NIPPON BUDO-KAN 2-CHOME KITANOMARU-KOEN CHIYODA-KU TOKYO TEL. (03) 211-5804 · 5805

If they agree to our suggestion, we should like to handle the matter at our end accordingly. May we hear from you soon?

Very truly yours,

Tsutomu Oshima

T. Oshima President

All Nippon Kendo Federation